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I oppose HB 4151 for the reasons articulated by the other opponents of the bill. 

 

Oil companies will be the only winners of this change in law.  Employees will lose 

jobs because they won’t be paid to stand around. If they are kept on they will still 

have to pump gas all day.  This bill will not limit their exposure to fuel.   

 

Seniors and disabled persons will be the biggest losers.  I have been to self service 

states that designated a disabled gas pump.  No one comes.  Others have a sign in 

the window of the booth stating you can request assistance.  No one comes.  In 

Oregon bad weather with high winds and driving rain the situation will be 

exacerbated.  I invite you to follow weather at the coast.   

 

Please do not inflict this hardship on the citizens of Oregon in favor of oil companies.  

As for the testimony from the supporters of the bill, the physician should understand 

persons with physical challenges benefit from our law and the former Arizona citizen 

comes from a place that does not have our weather. 

 

Thank you for your consideration of this issue.   

 


